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  13 February, 2018 

Statement on confidentiality agreements and the Royal Commission 

 

 

Suncorp is committed to supporting the Royal Commission, as we have with all other inquiries that the 

Government has initiated and we welcome any measures that deliver improved outcomes for our customers.  

 

As such, Suncorp will release persons who are bound by confidentiality undertakings in order to allow them to 
make submissions to the Royal Commission into Misconduct in the Banking, Superannuation and Financial 
Services Industry 

 
This release only relates to submissions made to the Royal Commission.  
 

People planning to make a submission on matters covered by a confidentiality undertaking may also need to 
seek the consent of other individuals or organisations who may be named as part of their submission.  
 

The Royal Commission has considerable powers to compel evidence, as well as providing protection for 
witnesses and other parties required to produce evidence. 

 

 

 

Ends 

For more information contact: 

  

Media Nadia Farha - 0408 535 993   

    

    


